April 15, 1938

Dear Wishart,

Many thanks for your gommenta on the Committee's report.
I have incorporated your sugrested additions, I think we
must accoept the Tables as accurate on the intennal evidence of
Sheppard's manuscripts, where they are marked as checked with
other coples, and have also certalinly been checked sxtensively
by using them for the construction of other Tables., They
cannot be checked fully by differsnces: but, as they have hia
full authority, 1t would seem proper to print them as such,

I agres entirel~ that we should have no authority to
replace the reduced derivatives by differences, sven 1f thase
wera suffiolent for inberpolation,

Yours slncerely,



